10 DOWNING STREET

9 December, 1981
THE PRIME MINISTER

Liies

Thank you for your letter of 16.November.
sorry to hear that you are not satisfied with the
assistance you have received from the Department of
Industry in your efforts to promote employment in

your constituency.

I understand Patrick Jenkin will see you to discuss
your concerns. His office will be contacting you to

arrange a meeting.
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Peter Fry, Esq., MP,




